
 

 

IGT141U 

Notice of Non-Implementation 

14th October 2020 

Version 1.0 

Page 1 of 1 

© 2020 all rights reserved 

 

 

 

Notice of Non-Implementation 

IGT141U – Pipeline User submitted AQ Corrections during COVID-19 
 
 

Date:  14th October 2020 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Please note that the Authority decision has been returned for Modification IGT141U. It 
was determined that this Modification should NOT be implemented.  
 
The Final Modification Report is at  
https://www.igt-unc.co.uk/igt141u-pipeline-user-submitted-aq-corrections-during-covid-
19/  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Rachel Clarke 
IGT UNC Representative 
Tel: 020 7090 1044 
Email: IGT-UNC@gemserv.com 
 
IGT UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: 
www.igt-unc.co.uk 
  
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.igt-unc.co.uk/igt141u-pipeline-user-submitted-aq-corrections-during-covid-19/
https://www.igt-unc.co.uk/igt141u-pipeline-user-submitted-aq-corrections-during-covid-19/
http://www.igt-unc.co.uk/

